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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
HAGER COMPANIES RECEIVES TWO 2023 WORKPLACE AWARDS 

 
 
ST. LOUIS (July 2023) - Hager Companies is pleased to announce being named as a St. Louis Post-Dispatch Top Workplace 
and a St. Louis Business Journal Best Places to Work recipient. 
 
A leading US manufacturer of commercial and residential door hardware and access control systems, Hager is a multiple 
winner of the Post-Dispatch award, having been previously recognized in 2020 and 2022.  This is Hager’s first year of 
recognition by the Business Journal. 
 
“I think Henry Ford said it best, ’If everyone is moving forward together, then success takes care of itself.’  Hager 
Companies provides opportunities for career development in a fun atmosphere to ensure we are moving forward 
together.” said Lisa Filkins, Senior Vice President Human Resources and Talent Development. 
 
Hager’s continued success is built on a strong culture and led by a talented team focused on providing quality door 
hardware solutions and exceptional service to the industry we serve. 
 
“Companies often forget about the importance of their culture, and they suffer for it as you cannot deliver exceptional 
service from unhappy employees.  Treat employees like they make a difference, and they will.  At Hager, we accomplish 
this by treating our employees and our customers like family,” shared President & COO Johnston Hager.  

 
About Hager Companies 

 

Founded in 1849 and focused on architectural door hardware that exceeds today’s building standards, Hager remains St. 
Louis-based and offers more than 6000 products across 13 distinct product lines.  For additional information, visit 
www.hagerco.com. 
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